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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS
May 5, 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 412 s. 2023

NEW OFFICER-IN-CHARGE OF PHILIPPINE INFORMATION (PIA)
AGENCY REGION VIII

To: Schools Division Superintendents
Regional Office Personnel
All Others Concerned

1 Attached is a letter from Cheryl B. Amor, Regional Head, Philippine
Information Agency, Regmn VIII, informing all concerned of the new Officer-In-
Charge of PIA Region VIII in the person of Mr. Leonilo D. Lopido.

2. In view thereof, all official communications intended for PIA Region VIII shall
be addressed to:

Mr. LEONILO D. LOPIDO
Information Officer IV
Philippine Information Agency
Region VIII

PIA Bldg., Visayas Avenue
Vasra, Quezon City

3. For information and guidance.

j\“ rh'“ q@
EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV
Regional Director  q, _ (k

Enclosure: As stated

Reference: As stated

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index
under the following subjects:
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¢ Address: Government Center, Candahug, Palo, Leyte
| Telephone No.: (053) 832-5738
Email Address: region8 @deped.gov.ph

Website: https://region8.deped.gov.ph
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28 April 2023

To All Heads of Offices .

DATiE ’9— P
Development Partners o Ll
And Fellow Development Communicators -
Region VIII-Eastern Visayas '

.J-u_..__

ATTENTION: National Government Agenmes
Local Government Units
Civil Society Organization
Council and Committee Co-Members
Information Officers

Dear Ma’ams/ Sirs:

This is to inform you that the undersigned, Ms. Cheryl B. Amor, Regional Head
of PIA Region VIII will be returning to the original work station in Region VI
effective May 1, 2023.

Henceforth, the Officer-In-Charge of PIA Region VIII shall be Mr. Leonilo D.
Lopido, Information Officer IV.

Anent to that, please address all your future communications to Mr. Lopido at
pia eviwyahoo.com or at leonilo.lopido@pia.gov.ph with contact No.
09189655923.

Thank you for your trust and continued support to PIA VIII. Praying that the
same be accorded to the agency in future endeavors.

Sincerely,

"

Cheryl B. Amor

Regional Head (Outgoing)
cheryl.amorwpia.gov.ph
Mobile no. 09190036731
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